
ADDENDA #1 for  

“Town Hall & Annex HVAC upgrade COVID-19” Bid #2020-21PWD2 

 

The Town of New Fairfield, Department of Public Works is accepting bid for consulting/ 

engineering and construction services in a design-build contract format for the renovation and 

upgrade of the Town Hall and Annex HVAC system to deal with compliance to recommended 

COVID-19 requirements. Bid Number 2020-21PWD2 

The Town of New Fairfield is issuing an addendum to include the following: 

 

(1) Prevailing Wage Rates see attached. 

 

(2) Clarification the Annex print room on the first floor, needs a feed and return for air 

conditioning and must have fresh air distribution as part of the project.  

 

(3) All RFI’s must be back no later than 10:00 a.m., Wednesday, October 14, 2020  

 

Any questions do not hesitate to e-mail Patty Mota at pmota@newfairfield.org. 

Date issued October 11, 2020, by Patty Mota. 
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